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In this video, Jessie A. Gilbert, a Principal in Cummings & Lockwood’s Private Clients Group, discusses the
Connecticut Uniform Trust Code which was effective on January 1, 2020.  This Act is a major revision to the trust
law in Connecticut, containing many changes to the administration of trusts in Connecticut and creating some new
planning opportunities for clients in Connecticut.  (16:53)

This presentation was part of a firm-hosted seminar for professional advisors in November 2019.
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